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Alec Harmer

From: John Taylor <registrations@omia.com>

Sent: Friday, September 10, 2021 10:24 AM

To: Alec Harmer

Subject: 2021 P&M Invitation

2021 Presidents & Managers Meeting  View this email in your browser  
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2021 Presidents & Managers Meeting

October 24th to 26th
•  Deerhurst Resort, Huntsville, Ontario  •
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Join us at our 2021 P&M Meeting!

Participants will hear updates from OMIA, Farm Mutual Re, and The Fire Mutuals 

Guarantee Fund, and will take part in a variety of important education and 

networking sessions, including a keynote address from Dr. Robyne Hanley-Dafoe.

-- 

All events will be held at the Deerhurst Resort in Huntsville. There will be no formal 

social events due to current COVID-19 protocols. Meals will be provided by 

Deerhurst subject to current indoor dining protocols.

Each company is asked to register no more than 3 people for the in-person 

event. Additional participants may wish to register for the online program.

All attendees must have received two doses of the COVID-19 vaccine within 14 

days of the event. Deerhurst will request that proof be presented at check-in.

~ Click Here for the Safety Precautions Being Taken at Deerhurst ~
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For Hotel Booking, Registration Fees, and more details, 

please click the button below.

Note: the hotel cut-off date for the OMIA group-rate is September 23rd.

Click Here for More Information

Register Here!

If you are an administrator for your company, please fill out the name, email address 

and telephone number of the person attending. This is for contact tracing purposes. The 

confirmation (and Zoom link, should one be required) will be sent to them directly.

We look forward to seeing your company represented! 

John Taylor, President 

Ontario Mutual Insurance Association 

** If you have any difficulty with registration, please contact Daljit Johal 

(djohal@omia.com) **
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Add us to your address book 

Want to change how you receive these emails? 

You can update your preferences or unsubscribe from this list 


